
PUBLIC NOTICE 

    PUBLIC MEETING 
Public review of the event and feedback report for the 2017 floods 

by the Commission de la sécurité publique 
 
The Commission de la sécurité publique will hold a public review of the Rapport d'événement et de retroaction: 
Inondations 2017 (Event and feedback report for the 2017 floods). Ms Louise Bradette, civil protection director, 
will present a review of actions taken by the city and its partners during the floods, across the urban 
agglomeration territory, as well as lessons learned from these interventions.  
 

DATE MARCH 20, 2018 

TIME 7:30 P.M. 

PLACE Centre culturel de Pierrefonds, 13850, boulevard Gouin Ouest. 

 
MEETING 
The information session has three objectives:  
 

- Inform citizens on the review of actions taken across the urban agglomeration during these events; 
- Present the flood report and the evolution of the action plan;  
- Listen to questions and comments of citizens regarding possible improvements to public safety and 

civil protection operations and that of its partners.  
 
The presentation of the report will be followed by a question period for commissioners, and a public question 
period.  
 
Citizens who wish to take part in the meeting and the public question and comment period must register as soon as 
possible by contacting the Service du greffe, at 514 872-3000, or by filling out the form available on the standing 
committee website at ville.montreal.qc.ca/commissions. It is also possible to register 30 minutes prior to the 
beginning of the meeting. Please note that the number of seats in the room is limited and the order of the questions 
will be the same as that of registrations. 
 
Should the time allowed for the public question period not be sufficient to answer all the questions of registered 
participants, questions may be sent in writing to the Direction de la Sécurité civile, at the following email 
address: securitecivile@ville.montreal.qc.ca. They will be transferred to the appropriate authority, as required. 
 
Representatives of the Ministère de la sécurité publique will also attend the meeting, in support of the Direction 
de la sécurité civile et de la résilience, to answer questions from citizens.  
 
ACCESSIBILITY  
The room is accessible for persons with reduced mobility. Moreover, an interpretation service for persons with 
a hearing disability is available on request, subject to the availability of interpreters. The meeting will also be 
webcast on the standing committee website.  
 
DOCUMENTATION 
The documents related to this public meeting will be available at the Service du greffe and on the city’s website 
at ville.montreal.qc.ca/commissions, as of March 6, 2018. 
 
INFORMATION   Service du greffe 
  Division des élections, du soutien aux commissions et de la réglementation 
  275, rue Notre-Dame Est, suite R-134 
  Montréal (Québec) H2Y 1C6 
  514-872-3000  
  commissions@ville.montreal.qc.ca 
  @comm_MTL 
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